OFFICE OF CHIEF COUNSEL

Internal Revenue Service
A\?’.Jashington, DC 20224

Mr. Harold Weisberg HQBU
7627 01ld Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of
Information appeal by letter dated July 31, 1980.

Your letter was received by the Office of Chief
Counsel, Disclosure Litigation Division, on August 4, 1980.
The Service's response to your appeal should be forwarded
to you on or before September 2, 1980. In the interim,
should you have any questions concerning the status of
this matter or wish to discuss it, please contact
Michael B. Frosch, (202) 566=~3229, to whom your appeal
has been referred for consideration.

Sincerely yours,
| =

N. JEROLD COHEN
Chief Counsel

Chief, Branch 1
Disclosure Litigation
Division

Department of the Treasury



